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Covid-19 Guidelines 
 

This year we will not require attendees to provide proof of vaccination or proof of a negative Covid 

test to attend the conference. This decision was made based on the CDC's updated guidelines that 

categorize Covid as one of several common respiratory illnesses. 

 

However, we understand attendees will be in close proximity with one another during transit, in 

their cabins, at meals, and in sessions. As such, we ask the following of each attendee: 

 

● If you know you are sick with a contagious (or potentially contagious) illness, do not 

attend. Notify the FILC team as soon as possible.  

● If you are able to take a Covid test 48 hours or less prior to departure, you are encouraged 

to do so. If you test positive, do not attend, even if asymptomatic. Notify the FILC team 

as soon as possible. 

● Wash hands regularly throughout the duration of the conference. 

● Use hand sanitizer regularly throughout the duration of the conference.  

● Notify Amanda Yeargin or Alex Baker immediately if you become ill during the 

conference. 

● Attendees are also welcome to wear face masks at their discretion.  

 

For our part, FILC will have a hand sanitizer station in each room and sanitize frequently-touched-

surfaces on a regular basis. We will also have a designated space for attendees who may become 

ill and need to recover in isolation during the conference.  

 
 

If you have any questions, please reach out to the FILC 2024 team at florida.filc@gmail.com.  
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